
HB 187 -- STUDENTS IN UNLAWFUL STATUS

SPONSOR: Fitzpatrick

Currently, a student unlawfully present in the United States is
prohibited from receiving a postsecondary education public benefit.
This bill changes the law to prohibit a student in unlawful status
in the United States from receiving a postsecondary education
public benefit.


